
February 2012 – NHI Committee Reports 
 
Back to Basics 
Nathan W.  

Still need a group interested in hosting the next Back to Basics. 

  
Budget 
Nancy S 

I would like to remind all Committee Chairs and Officers to be sure to submit 
receipts for their Committee expenses for reimbursement.   By doing so, we as 
an Intergroup uphold the Seventh Tradition of being self-supporting when it 
comes to NHI expenses.  Please contact me with any questions about NHI 
expenses. 

  
Mailing Coordinator 
Kelly W.  

26 packets were mailed this month.   

  
  
Region 6 
Pam T., Dee 

Remember, we need Region 6 reps.  Sorry that I had to pull out of the April 
Assembly.   It has been a rich experience.   I highly recommend this service to 
you.  Contact Pam if interested.  –Debi G 

  
Retreats  
Mary M 

 

  
  
Twelfth-Step Within 
Peggie M.  

Are members of your meeting participating in the three “Been Slipping and 
Sliding” reading and writing suggestions offered monthly from the Twelfth 
Step within Handbook?? If not, why not encourage them to start now? Two 
questions posed for February recommend readings from the OA Twelve and 
Twelve and For Today. The third question asks, how do I use each of the OA 
tools of recovery? How frequently do I use them? Please bring the TSW 
handouts back to your meetings to share these great suggestions. 

  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 
 
 
 


